Here it is, our first ever intro to your monthly newsletter. We have been busy bees meeting all the
wonderful people behind the scenes at AUB and preparing to welcome you all very soon. It's definitely
a crazy time to start our roles as sabbatical officers, but we want to ensure you that plans are underway
to make sure you get the most out of this coming year at AUB, regardless of the obstacles that life throws at

us. Words cannot express how excited we are for all the events that we are currently planning.
We hope you're staying well and safel

Very best wishes,
Lou and Kam
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https://www.instagram.com/aubsu/
https://www.instagram.com/aubsu_rag/
https://www.instagram.com/aubsu_matter/
https://www.fairtrade.org.uk/media-centre/news/12-universities-have-achieved-fairtrade-status-in-nationwide-fairtrade-university-and-college-award/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/calendar/freshers2020/
https://www.aubsu.co.uk/representation/anti-racism/
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/HP67KNP



